
From: jwalker@nwbshoshone.com
To: Talley, Sandra
Subject: [External_Sender] NRC
Date: Thursday, July 21, 2022 12:14:39 PM

Ms. Sandra,
Thank you for presenting to Region 8 RTOC this morning.  The NWBSN would like to be notified of
Nuclear shipments that maybe coming around our area.  Our reservation land is located in Northern
Utah, Box Elder County, 8600 W 24000 N Portage, UT and we are less than 2 miles from the I-15
interstate.  We have two tribal offices: our headquarters office is located at 2575 Commerce Way,
Ogden, UT 84401 and my office is here in Pocatello, ID.
 
Our chairman is
Dennis A. Alex
banner02@gmail.com
 
our Emergency Manager is
Hunter Timbimboo
htimbimboo@nwbshoshone.com
 
and I would like to be notified as well.
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